
  
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA 

MILK MARKETING BOARD 
 

 
DATE: March 2, 2022 
 
                                                                        
 
SUBJECT: Wakefern Food Corp – Schuylkill Haven 
 5000 Riverside Drive 
 Keasbey, NJ  08832 
   
TO: Milk Marketing Board   
 
FROM: Fatima Roberge 
 Executive Secretary II 
 
 Wakefern Food Corp – Schuylkill Haven has submitted an application requesting to be 
licensed as a dealer. The license will be for the fiscal licensing year 2021-2022  Additional facts that have 
been determined are as follows:                                                                                                                                     
 

1. Applicant will purchase bulk milk from a dealer. No bond is required. 
 

2. Applicant will package milk/cream products pursuant to a service contract with a dealer, 
which has been provided, and approved. 
 

3. Applicant will sell packaged/milk products to stores, in o stores, in Areas 1, 2, 3, and 4. 
 

 

4.   Appropriate staff has reviewed the application to ensure that all forms 
  and fees have been received and are in order, and that applicant has met the 

requirements of the Milk Marketing Law.  A Provisional license was granted on 2/2/22     
pending submission and approval of service contract under which the Applicant will be 
purchasing bulk milk and processing or manufacturing it for further sale.                                                               

 
 5.   Board Staff recommends approval of this license application. 

 
 

6.  With Board approval of this application, a dealer’s License will be issued.      
 

                                                         
 We ______ DO ______ DO NOT approve a License. 
 
   
 

       
 

  ______________________________________  
 Robert N. Barley 
 
        
 
 

  ______________________________________  
                   James A. Van Blarcom, Member 
  
 
 
  ______________________________________  
                   Kristi R. Kassimer, Consumer Member 
 

  Mar. 2, 2022 


